THE UROLOGY CENTER
OF COLORADO

FOUNDATION

How to Secure a TUCC Healing Garden Bench

Cost: $5,000

Payment methods:
Check: Mail to TUCC Foundation, 2777 Mile High Stadium Circle, Denver CO, 80211
Credit Card: Online via the TUCC Foundation website at www.TUCC.com/foundation

2. Commemoration:

Inscription to read

3. If you are making a donation in memorial to another person and you want someone
else to be notified, please include his or her information here:
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